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PB-19 Forms for Joe Biden for President, for radio station WJMR-FM,  
which were received on Monday May 20th, 2024, were unable to be 
uploaded due to timeout errors or file error messages on the OPIF 
platform, after several attempts.

The files were successfully uploaded today, 5/21/2024.

Bob Bellini

President/General Manager

Lakefront Communications


